10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER August 1985
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Thank you for your letter of 8 August. I am sorry for
the delay in replying but, as my Office explained to you, I
have only recently returned from holiday.

I am very grateful to you for asking me to open your
manufacturing plant in Washington next September, and I should

be delighted to accept. I shall ask my Office to get in touch

with yours to discuss the arrangements in more detail.
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